
 

 

NOTICE 
The Lowell Five Cent Savings Bank, Tewksbury, Massachusetts has petitioned 
the Massachusetts Division of Banks for permission to relocate a branch office 
from 34 John Street, Lowell, MA 01852 to 60 Fletcher Street, Lowell, MA 01854. 
Any objections or comments relative to this proposal must be communicated in 
writing to the Commissioner of Banks, Mary L. Gallagher, 1000 Washington 
Street, 10th Floor, Boston, MA 02118 or dob.comments@mass.gov no later than 
two weeks from the date of the posting of this notice. 
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